#BuildMoore Campaign Success!

Author: Ryan

Date: December 29, 2014



We are pleased to announce that the <u>#BuildMoore</u> campaign was a huge success. A great big Thank You to those who just joined our financial support team! We reached 100% of our goal to raise our monthly support by \$500.

Laci and I are so grateful for those who make our work possible through their financial support. As missionaries serving through <u>Assemblies of God World Missions</u>, we are responsible to raise support for our entire work and living budget.

We look forward to serving you through our work in the years to come.

May God bless you and give you a Happy New Year!

Building for Life,

Ryan and Laci Moore